
News From The Twos

 Important Dates
Monday, March 24th-Play 

University Field Trip

Classroom Reminders
Please remember to send in only 
one item for show and share. 
We have limited time allotted 

for share time and multiple 
kiddos to get through everyday.

The kiddos enjoy interactive toys 
and stuffies (please no books).

What we’re learning…
We had so much fun this week 
participating in Dr. Seuss spirit 

week! We read tons of Dr. Seuss 
favorites, including Green Eggs 
and Ham and Ten Apples Up On 

Top! We also had a special green 
eggs and ham snack on 

Thursday!
On Monday, Miss Katie came to 
sing and dance with us. We love 

when she brings her Wheels on 
the Bus pop up book and sings to 

us as she reads!
Miss Carly, from the library, came 
to read to us on Friday. We 

learned about some different 
community helpers and then did 

a fun sticker activity!
Throughout this week, we 
practiced name recognition. We 

colored yellow stars with our first 
initial for our name tags on the 

wall. We also worked on 
improving our self-help skills by 
practicing taking our shoes and 

socks on and off! This gave us a 
chance to count our toes too!

March 3rd-7th 
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